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January 29, 2014    

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Alteration of a Designated Heritage Property within the Yorkville – Hazelton 
Heritage Conservation District – 114-120 Scollard Street   

Recommendation:  

The Toronto Preservation Board  deferred consideration of the report (January 13, 2014) 
from the Acting Director, Urban Design, City Planning Division, respecting the "Alteration of 
a Designated Heritage Property within the Yorkville - Hazelton Conservation District - 114-
120 Scollard Street" to its March 26, 2014 meeting and advised the Toronto and East York 
Community Council of the action taken.  

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on January 28, 2014, considered the following:  

1. Report (January 13, 2014) from the Acting Director, Urban Design, City Planning 
Division, respecting Alteration of a Designated Heritage Property within the Yorkville – 
Hazelton Heritage Conservation District – 114-120 Scollard Street.  

2. E-mail (January 22, 2014) from Linda Chu, Director, ABC Residents Association 
(PB28.2.1)       

For City Clerk  

J. Gerrard  

c. Interested Persons  

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2014.PB28.2 

http://www.toronto.ca
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2014.PB28.2

